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Siyata Mobile Inc. (the “Company” or “Siyata”) (TSX-V: SIM;
OTCQX: SYATF) announces it will be presenting at the second
annual LD Micro Virtual Conference on Wednesday March 13 at
2:20pm Pacific Time / 5:20pm Eastern Time.

You  can  access  the  live  presentation  at  the  following
link:  https://www.webcaster4.com/Webcast/Page/2019/29802

To register for the event and receive updates, click here.

”We are delighted to be hosting our second virtual event in
order to showcase some of the truly unique names in micro-cap”
stated Chris Lahiji, President of LD Micro. ”There are a great
number of people and companies who are unable to attend our live
events, due to any number of reasons, so we are happy to offer
an additional way for companies to present to investors without
taking a lot of time out of their day-to-day operations. While
virtual events will never replace the experience of sitting in
the same room as other humans, it is a great format for updating
the investor community and getting increased exposure.”

The conference will be held via webcast and will feature over 40
companies in the small / micro-cap space.

View  Siyata  Mobile  profile
here:  https://www.ldmicro.com/profile/SIM.V
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About Siyata Mobile

Siyata Mobile Inc. is a leading global developer and provider of
cellular  communications  systems  for  enterprise  customers,
specializing  in  connected  vehicle  products  for  professional
fleets, marketed under the Uniden® Cellular brand.

Since developing the world’s first 3G connected vehicle device,
Siyata has been a pioneer in the industry, launching the world’s
first 4G LTE all-in-one fleet communications device in 2017.
Incorporating voice, push-to-talk over cellular, data, and fleet
management solutions into a single device, the company aims to
become the connected vehicle communications device of choice for
commercial vehicles and fleets around the world.

Siyata also offers rugged phones for industrial users and signal
boosters  for  homes,  buildings,  and  fleets  with  poor  cell
coverage.  Siyata’s  customers  include  cellular  operators,
commercial vehicle technology distributors, and fleets of all
sizes in Canada, the U.S., Europe, Australia, and the Middle
East.

Visit www.siyatamobile.com and http://www.unidencellular.com/ to
learn more.

About LD Micro

LD Micro was founded in 2006 with the sole purpose of being an
independent resource in the microcap space. What started out as
a newsletter highlighting unique companies has transformed into
an  event  platform  hosting  several  influential  conferences
annually (Invitational, Summit, and Main Event).

In 2015, LDM launched the first pure microcap index (the LDMi)
to  exclusively  provide  intraday  information  on  the  entire
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sector.  LD  will  continue  to  provide  valuable  tools  for  the
benefit of everyone in the small and microcap universe.

For those interested in attending, please contact David Scher
at  david@ldmicro.com  or  visit  www.ldmicro.com  for  more
information.
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